
 

 

 
Date: - 09.02.2024 
 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Listing Operation, 
20th Floor, P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code: 538562 

 
 
 
To, 
Manager - Listing Compliance, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
‘Exchange Plaza’ C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai - 400 051 
NSE Symbol: SKIPPER 
 

Dear Investors, 
 
Subject: - Thankful note to Investors for successful closure of Rights Issue. 
 
We are thankful to the Investors for response to our Rights Issue, which saw a subscription of approx. 
1.77 times. Your support is a source of inspiration for us at Skipper Limited. 
 
Your confidence in our prospects is both humbling and uplifting. This Rights Issue marks a 
significant stride towards realizing our vision of becoming one of India’s leading companies in the 
Power T&D and Water sector. Your trust fuels our commitment to efficiency and growth. This 
successful endeavor is a testament to our collective journey towards excellence. 
 
As we embark on this exciting phase, we remain dedicated to creating value for our shareholders. 
Your trust is the cornerstone of our success, and we are excited about the opportunities ahead. Thank 
you for your unwavering support, and we look forward to achieving new milestones together. 
 
Further, we request both the Stock Exchanges to disseminate this information on their website for 
Public at large. 
 
Thanking You, 
For Skipper Limited 
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
Anu Singh 
(Company Secretary and Compliance Officer) 
 
Place: Kolkata 
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